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    Jesus SAID TO HER

I AM THE RESURRECTION

AND THE LIFE. HE WHO

BELIEVES IN ME WILL LIVE,
EVEN THOUGH HE DIES,
AND WHOEVER LIVES 

AND BELIEVES IM ME

             will never die.
                       JOHN 11:25-26
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Worship Service - April 10, 2022

Song Leader/Pianist - Bob Reimer/Renee Peters

Worship in Singing 

Welcome/Opening - Pete Peters

Offering/Announcements

Offertory - Lauren Peters

Worship in Singing

Special # - Peter Hoeppner/Greg Sawchuck

VBS Promotion

Message - Pastor Peter Redekopp

A Faith Response in the Day of Visitation (John 12:27-50)

Closing Song

Closing Prayer/Benediction

Following today’s service there will  be prayer available in the 
Pastor’s Study.

NEXT SUNDAY

Easter Brunch @ 9 am. Anyone willing  to help 
bake for the breakfast, please check the sign up 
sheet in the foyer. If you have questions contact 
the ladies executive or food committee. Thank you.
Worship Service @ 10:40 am.

There will be no memory verse listeners next Sunday.

THIS WEEK

Monday - Pete & Louise’s Care Group, meets @ 7:30 in the 
church basement.

Friday - Good Friday Service - 10 am. We will be 
celebrating Communion during this Service.



Coming Up

Pembina Valley Bible Camp Fundraiser - PVBC will be having a 
fundraising banquet on April 20 and April 28.  The banquet 
on April 20 will be at Westside Community Church in Morden 
and the banquet on April 28 will be at Winkler Bergthaler 
Mennonite Church in Winkler.   Doors open at 5:30 pm and 
the banquet starts at 6:00 pm. If anyone is interested in 
hosting a table they can email the camp at 
info@pembinavalleybiblecamp.com or call the camp office at 
(204) 246 -2008. 

Church Yard Cleanup - May 3rd @ 6pm. Bring a rake, wiener 
roasting sticks and chairs. More help the better.

Church Picnic  June 12th 
Monumental VBS - July 17-21
We welcome participants age 4 - grade 6 and anyone who 
wants to volunteer. Volunteer forms are in your church 
mailboxes. Please return by April 24th. Pre-registration for 
children is available at https://vbspro.events/p/events/
glencross2022 If you pre-register before May 29th you will 
receive the CD before VBS. If you have any questions please 
contact Megan or Amanda.

Fairford – July 25-29 - the shop church would like to work 
with Glencross to continue the ministry. There is a need for 
3-4 more people to help. Please contact Nathan Friesen if 
interested by April 13.  There will also be an opportunity to 
make meals and snacks.  Please contact Peter & Vicky 
Hoeppner for this part of the outreach.
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Wedding Announcement and Publication of Marriage Banns 
Ryan Douglas Jacob Friesen son of Dave and Annie Friesen 
and Alyssa Renée Hamm daughter of John and Lori Hamm 
are announcing their wedding being planned for April 30th, 2022.
__________________________________________________

Missions Opportunity - Belize Camping Experience is looking for 
summer kitchen help.  Assistant Director Leah Perez has taken on the 
opportunity to head up the Summer Kitchen Ministry and we are 
looking for weekly volunteers to come serve in this way.  Consider the 
opportunity to come with a friend, your spouse or children and as a 
family have a  mission experience to  see BCE in action.  You will 
get  the opportunity to stop in and see camps happening  in the city, 
experience the afternoon  programs on base, and participate in 
community life of BCE.    This opportunity is open to local or 
international persons, individuals or families, as we will have two 
guest rooms available to host. While the main need is to have help 
serving in the kitchen, additional gifting's of physical labor, Bible 
teaching,  cleaning, etc. from accompanying family members or 
friends are also welcomed and will be made use of.   
Service begins June 12th. Sunday to Friday, weekly until August 6th.  
For more information email Leah at BCEDirectors@gmail.com  
________________________________________________________

Praise and Prayer

• Praise God for all our volunteers that serve in our 
Childrens' and Sunday School ministries.

• Praise God that Jesus is the Light of the world and that 
whoever believes in Him will not remain in darkness. 
(John 12:46)

• Pray for our Youth Ministry and our Youth Pastor search.
• Pray for those in positions of authority over us. (I Tim. 

2:1-8)
• Pray for Churches and Ministries as they rebuild and 

refocus after the Covid shutdowns.
__________________________________________________________
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